
 

  

 
Congratulations to everyone for another amazing half term at Lower Farm Academy.                          

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Value Awards 
 

Well done to those who have particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week. 

Beech Class      Birch Class                                                        
Joel  All School values                     Lucia  Resilience & Achievement                                                                                                     
Aurora      Resilience & Achievement  Finlay  Resilience & Achievement                                                 

Cherry Class      Chestnut Class                                
Angus Achievement & Integrity         Isabelle Integrity                                     
Daisy  Achievement & Integrity               Harper Achievement                                                         

Elder Class      Elm Class                                     
Jennifer Achievement & Integrity  Sienna Achievement & Resilience                               
Cole  Achievement & Resilience  Sumreeth Resilience & Collaboration                          

Hazel                                                             
Xander Achievement & Resilience                        
Florence  Achievement & Resilience 

Friday 9th June 2023  

  
 

 

                                           Attendance   
For week beginning  5th June:  
 
Beech Class:  92.0%  
Birch Class:    92.5%  
Cherry Class:  94.7% 
Chestnut Class: 95.5%  
Elder Class:  96.0%  
Elm Class:     98.6% 
Hazel Class   95.9% 
 
Congratulations to those classes that have reached an  attendance of 97% or above.   It would be great to 
see every class reach 97% next week.       

  

Summer Fayre 

 
 
 

To help with the summer fayre Friday 16th June is a non-uniform day with a donation of a 
'bottle' and Friday 23rd June is a non-uniform day with a donation of a gift. So please 'bring a 

bottle' and 'bring a gift' to support the Friends of Lower Farm and the amazing resources for our   
children (please see attached posters for more information).  

  

Year 3 Fathers and Caregivers Celebration  
Friday 16th June from 14:00-15:00 

 
We would like to invite Year 3 fathers / caregivers to a tea/coffee    
afternoon on Friday 16th June. We will run it from 14:00 – 15:00 
and children will then be able to go home following the celebration 
unless they have a sibling in school who will finish at normal time of 
15:15. 



 

 The Nuneaton Festival of Arts and Crafts  
 

We are thrilled to be able to announce that some of the children that were entered into the Nuneaton 
Festival of Arts have won awards. There was so much hard work that went into their works of art and it 
is wonderful to     receive this recognition. Despite stiff competition from 6 other Primary Schools in the 
area, we are delighted to have received the following:  
 
 

1st place   3D mixed media    Jayden, Millie, Kenny and Stanley (Hazel) 
2nd place   3D mixed media   Tom, William and Karam (Hazel) 
3rd place   3D mixed media   Giorgio, Ayden and Xander (Hazel)  

 

1st place   ceramics    Sienna (Elm) 
2nd place   ceramics    Sumreeth (Elm) 
 

highly commended  ceramics    Rory (Elm) 
highly commended   ceramics     Viktorija (Elm) 
 

1st place   2D mixed media                     Charlotte (Chestnut) 
Highly commended  2D mixed media    Harper (Chestnut) 
 

If you are able to see the exhibition, it is open at the Nuneaton Museum and Art Gallery until Sunday 
18th June. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      



  

Year 2 Trip to The National Space Centre 

    Year 2 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the Space Centre in Leicester before 
the holidays.  It was linked to our topic all about Pioneers and one                        

in-particular, Neil Armstrong.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
















